

ANGLESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL



NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 2 13^H SEPTEMBER 2024

MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of our first full week back, I wanted to take a moment to share how impressed I have been with all of our pupils. They have settled in wonderfully, and it's been a delight to see how calmly and smoothly everyone is adjusting to the new school schedule.

This week, we have continued to remind the children of our core values: *Ambition, Pride, and Success*. These values are central to everything we do at Anglesey Primary, and I am proud to see them being embraced by the children every day.

In addition, this week we've encouraged all of our pupils to *Dream Big*—because we know that when you dream big, you can achieve big things! It has been truly inspiring to hear the aspirations our pupils have shared, and we look forward to supporting them every step of the way.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and I look forward to the exciting term ahead.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- Phonics Meeting-Year 1 Parents (in 2D) – Monday 16th September @9.00am
- Phonics Meeting Year 2 Parents (in 2D) – Wednesday 18th September @9.00am
- Phonics Meeting Reception Parents
 KS1 Hall Thursday 19th September
 @9.00am
- Phonics Parent Meeting-Willow and Oak parents in KS1 hall-Friday 20th September @9.00am

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

ATTENDANCE

Our current attendance figure for this week is at 95% this week.

Well done to 4JD and 5J with 99%!

Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if your child is absent from school.

Even if you let the class teacher know the reason for absence, you MUST LET the office staff know. Thank you.



0121 464 4388

FUNDRAISING



Some of our parents have asked that we take part in some fundraising as a show of support for one our families that suffered a sad bereavement over the Summer. In discussion with the family, they have asked that privacy is maintained, but would be very grateful of the gesture. The money that is donated will go towards funding a mosque in Uganda. Please send any money in with your child or to the school office. Thank you.

SEPTEMBER INTERNET NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – 'Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.



Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/126e418e-2147-4a85-a659-58534d03967c/online-safety-newsletter-september-2024 anglesey-birmingham 02-09-2024.pdf

SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

Applications for secondary school entry in September 2025 open at 9:00am on 1 September 2024. The closing date is at 11:59pm on 31 October 2024. Apply here:

https://eadmissions.birmingham.gov.uk/prefs.php

Anglesey will provide drop in to support with Secondary School Applications on Thursday 26th Sept (9am) and Thursday 10th Oct (9am). Please come along if you need any support to complete the online form. You will need an email address set up for the process.

CYBERSECURITY QUESTION OF THE **WEEK** TRIVIA OF THE WEEK Which of the following is NOT a good means for safeguarding privacy, and security on online accounts? A. Biometric (eye/fingerprint) **Smart Card and Passowrd** MFA or 2 factor D. Turning off your screen Answer is D TRIVIA OF THE WEEK Which of the below is a method of gaining access to a computer program or an entire computer system while circumventing all A. Masquerading C. Phishing D. Trojan Horse Answer next week...

SCHOOL UNIFORM

Thank you for sending your children in their smart uniforms this week.

We want the children to be proud to come to Anglesey and wear the uniform.

Please check footwear though. Black school shoes only. Trainers are allowed if they are plain black.

CONGRATULATIONS!



Many congratulations to Mrs McCoy who went to her graduation ceremony for her MA yesterday at the University of Worcester. We are all very proud of you!



MATHS MASTERY

Yr6 taking the mastery approach with their Mathematical learning!











